
 

Report to Council 

Date:  11 October 2006 

Author:  S M Sale - Head of Legal and Democratic Services 

Subject:  Appointment of Independent Member of the Standards Committee 

 

 

Following an indication from one of the Independent Members of the Standards 
Committee that he wished to resign his position, the Council appointed a Working 
Party to oversee the recruitment of a replacement Member. 

The Working Party subsequently interviewed the applicants for the position and 
resolved to recommend to the Council the appointment of John Baggaley as an 
Independent Member of the Standards Committee. 

Council is, therefore, asked to consider the appointment of John Baggaley as an 
Independent Member of the Standards Committee. 

 

  

 


